
 

 

PROVEN IDEAS FOR ENERGY 
EFFICIENCY WITH YOUR CLIENTS 

 
Electricity, Gas and Water  

prices are rising. 
Rising costs will have an impact on the 
health and wellbeing of the people  

we work with. 
 

Through the Southern Grampians & Glenelg Primary Care Partnership 
(SGGPCP) Kildonan Family Services will facilitate a FREE workshop. 
The session will cover: 

• The story so far: Why this is important……so much more than 
light bulbs and insulation…. 

• Tips and strategies to save energy in the home – relevant to 
you and your clients 

• How to start the conversation with your clients and the 
community 

Friday 16 March 
Fawthrop Community Centre, Hood Street, Portland 

10.30am – 3.00pm 
(free lunch provided) 

Please RSVP to Stephanie Carr on 5522 2181 


